
 

Dear applicant, 

During this unsettling time, I would like to take this opportunity to reassure all applicants that the College will 
be supporting you every step of the way. Firstly, if you have been offered a place at Highbury subject to 
examination grades your place is safe. 

Even though you may not be sitting exams, we will accept the grades awarded to you by the examination 
boards. If your grades are better, or not as good as you hoped, you will have the opportunity to discuss your 
results and if appropriate transfer to an alternative course. Highbury has a very broad range of programmes 
to suit all interests so I am confident you will find the perfect course for you. 

Course and Career Advice 
If you have applied for more than one course, wish to change your choice or need some advice, our 
admissions team is here to help, please email: info@highbury.ac.uk. If you would like a more general chat 
about your career goals, our careers team is also on hand to talk through your options, please 
email: careers@highbury.ac.uk to book a call back. 

Highbury Showcase 
At this time, it is hard to say whether our Showcase Event will go ahead on the 10th June, but we will 
continue to follow the Governments’ advice around social distancing and will communicate any changes 
nearer the time. 

Enrolment 
Our enrolment events are due to take place in August and September. Again, we will communicate any 
changes nearer the time so that you can enrol and start your course as planned in September.  

Health & Wellbeing 
It's important to look after your body and mind while we distance ourselves from others. You can find 
some useful advice and information for staying healthy here:  
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/coronavirus/coronavirus-and-your-wellbeing/ 

Please check the Highbury College website and social media channels for regular up-dates, useful 
information and fun activities: 
 
Web: www.highbury.ac.uk Facebook: @highburycollege    Instagram: @highburycollege 

If in the meantime you have any questions about your application, please email info@highury.ac.uk. 

Finally, I would like to say how much I am looking forward to welcoming you to Highbury in September. Stay 
safe and remember, we are all in this together. 

Penny Wycherley  
Interim Principal and CEO, Highbury College 
	


